
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Florida CAT Loader  5/7/2018 
Between Friday afternoon May 4th and Monday morning May 7th, 2018, the below pictured CAT Compact 
Tracked Loader and Brontosaurus brand mulching head were stolen from the area of North Kenansville 
Road and Bavar Road, Kenansville, Florida. 
Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity in the area, and to investigators 
working on similar thefts. 
Osceola County Sheriff's Office case: 18i046059          Contact: Ag & Marine Unit 407-344-5214 
Machine Details: 
Make/Model: 2018 Caterpillar 299-D-2-XHP 
Type: Compact Tracked Loader/Tracked Skid Steer 
Product Identification Number: 
CAT0299DHDX201665 
 
Pictured is the actual stolen machine. The 
last portion of the PIN, DX201665, is 
stenciled in yellow on the upper cab. The 
machine is equipped with a "Brontosaurus" 
brand mulching head in place of a bucket, as 
pictured in the 2nd and 3rd images below. 

 
The 299-D-2 PIN plate is on the upper right frame, 
below the boom and rearward of the operator. The plate 
is obscured by the boom and hydraulic cylinder when 
the boom is in the lowered position. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership 
registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see 
www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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